
 
 
 
 

 
 
GMA/ AGM 2022           28TH SEPTEMBER 2022 
 

MINUTES OF 39THANNUAL GENERAL BODY MEETING  
OF GHAZIABAD MANAGEMENT ASSOCIATION 

The 39th Annual General meeting of GMA was held on 26th September 2022 at IMS, 
Ghaziabad, University Courses Campus.  This was attended by a 25 members comprising 
professionals, leading Industrialists, Academicians, and senior officers of organizations in this 
area. 
 

Mr. Vinay Gupta Executive Director, welcomed the members and read out the Minutes of 
previous year’s AGM held on 31st July 2021 at IMS UC Course Campus, which were ratified and 
approved by the members.  
                                                                                                                                                                                  
Dr. T R Pandey, the Hony. Secretary shared the GMA activities during the year and CA Gulshan 
Thapar, the Hony. Treasurer shared the salient features of the GMA Audited accounts of 2021-
22. After a brief discussion, these were accepted as adopted and appreciated by all present.   
 
With regard to appointment of auditors of the Association for the year 2022-23, the following 
resolution was adopted: 

 It is hereby resolved that M/s P. Jain & Co., (ICAI Firm Registration number 00071C), 6, 
Navyug Market, Ghaziabad, be appointed as Auditors of GMA for the Financial Year 2022-23.  

 It is further resolved that the President, Honourary Secretary and the Honourary Treasurer are 
authorized to decide the remuneration of the auditors. 

 

Thereafter, Mr. Dharmendra Singh, the President, GMA thanked the members for their 
consistent cooperation in organizing and successful completion of the activities of the 
Association through the year. He briefly shared the activities that were planned but due to 
certain constraints, could not be executed. He further outlined the new initiatives and activities 
that he would like the members to associate and help him and his team, accomplish in the 
coming year. The members present assured him of their best efforts and co-operation in this 
direction.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The President, in his address stated that:  

 Although there are some institutes whose students are STUGMA members, he would 
like more Institutes to help in making their students also as members of STUGMA.   

 Inter Industry visits for seeing the best practices in each other for improvement. Give 
further fillip to Institute/ Industry interaction. We should try for at least 6 such visits. 

 Carry out at least 6 programs under the banner of STUGMA in the balance year. 
 We would try all means to finish the GMA office premises renovation work by December 

end. 
In the end, the Executive Director thanked the members present for their whole hearted 
participation and then we dispersed for high tea. 
 
 

                                                                                                                              
(Dr. T R Pandey) 

Hony. Secretary 
 

 


